
RR Indians Athletic Booster Club 
Meeting on October 5, 2022 

 
The meeting was called to Order by President Traci Roberts at 7:13 pm. 
 
Members present:  
Traci Roberts, Meredith Fiscus, Becky Rouse, Brandon Blankenship, Lacy Dutton, Tracey Crigger, 
Valerie Mutter, Christy Blevins, Tia Morris, Alan Rouse, and Kristine Hagee. 
 
Secretary’s Report: 
September minutes were read and reviewed. Christy Blevins made a motion to approve, 
Meredith Fiscus seconded the motion and the minutes were approved. 

Treasurer’s Report: 
Christy Blevins gave the treasurer’s report. The balance is $20,175.84 but has several 
outstanding invoices totaling around $13,500. Tracey Crigger made a motion to approve, 
Meredith Fiscus seconded the motion and the report was approved. 

Projects Update: 
Social media – the Facebook page is almost ready to launch and hope to do so by next week. 
Administrators will be Traci Roberts, Valerie Mutter, Lacy Dutton, and Kristine Hagee. We will 
focus on Booster activities only.  
 
Fundraising: 
none 
 
Concessions/Games: 
Sold lots of apparel at the homecoming game so will do inventory tomorrow and order again to 
have some before the 10-14-22 game.  
We are still working on getting an Ipad to do electronic payments for apparel and concession. 
We hope to have it ready for the next game as well. 
 
Old Business:  
Mr. Blankenship is still working on getting the projector. 
 
New Business:    
Octoberfest will be 10-14-22 from 5 pm to 6:15 pm before the game in the front of the HS and 
the street will be blocked off as well. There will also be a fundraiser for Steve King hosted by 
Brian Smith. Donations are needed.  
 
We need to be recruiting new members for next year. Will try to get coaches more involved by 
sending at least two parents to each meeting. 
 
Fund Requests:   
MS Cheer has requested help with new uniforms. The cost would be approximately $900. The 
motion was made to approve by Christy Blevins and seconded by Valerie Mutter and was 
approved. 
 



 
Motion to adjourn meeting made by Valerie Mutter and seconded by Becky Rouse. Meeting 
adjourned at 8:25 pm. 
 
The next meeting will be on November 9, 2022, at 7 pm in the RRHS Library. 
 


